
 

ATHENS COLLEGE – PSYCHICO COLLEGE 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

Psychico, May 6, 2015 

To the Parents 
of students in attendance at the 
Elementary, Junior High, High Schools 
and IB Programme 

Parents of students attending Athens College and Psychico College, who for 
reasons of serious financial hardship wish to apply for a tuition discount for 
academic year 2015-2016, may pick up the relevant application form from the 
Scholarship Program Secretariat (Psychico campus).  

The completed application forms and requisite supporting documents should be 
submitted by parents to the Scholarship Program Secretariat during weekdays 
(10:30-15:00), as per the following schedule: 

Monday 5/11-Friday 5/15 for students with surnames from A through Z (Greek alphabet) 

Monday 5/18 – Friday 5/29 for students with surnames from Η through Λ (Greek alphabet) 

Tuesday 6/2 – Wednesday 6/10 for students with surnames from Μ through Π (Greek alphabet) 

Thursday 6/11 – Friday 6/19 for students with surnames from P through Ω (Greek alphabet) 

For more information: Vicki Loukeri, tel.: 210 - 6798135. 

From the Secretariat 
of the Scholarship Program 

Please be reminded that, as every year, further to a decision by the PanHellenic Examination 
Committee, visitors (parents, alumni, etc.) are forbidden from entering the College campus 
before 1:00 p.m. on the days that the PanHellenic Examinations are in progress.  
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